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Happy 
Canada Day

Have a great summer.  I look forward to meeting you 
throughout the District at the many local 

festivals and events later this season
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Steve’s Priorities:

• Full Time Councillor, working in the District, bringing 
people together and offering direct communication with 
residents by regular newsletters.

• Lower Taxes, smaller government, greater control on 
spending and  less red tape.

•  Supporting Seniors, on housing issues, tax rebate 
programs and accessibility for our community elders.

•  Leadership and Experience, I will work hard for the 
residents of District 1. Raising our profile at City Hall and 
fighting for infrastructure funding for local projects, such 
as water, sidewalks, and transportation links.

•  Fire Protection and Police Services, reducing crime 
and increasing public safety by ensuring our officers, 
firefighters and volunteers have the tools, training and 
financial support needed.

•  Environment and Recreation, supporting youth 
recreation programs throughout the District. 
Consideration of the impact government decisions have 
on our local environment, including lakes, waterways, 
quarries and mining.

•  Economic Development and Job Creation, I will 
support local industry and small business by working to 
reduce the impact of the HRM business tax and ensuring 
publicly funded organizations such as the Greater Halifax 
Partnership, fulfill their mandate. Helping to create job 
opportunities for residents and our youth.

•  Social Programs, working to improve our social safety 
net and continuing to ensure help and support is available 
to those in our community who need it the most. 

A letter to the citizens of District 1, Waverley-Fall River-Musquodoboit Valley.

                    
                    

                    
                    

                    
                    

                 

Neighbours, friends and residents:             
                 

        June 27th, 2016

   I am writing you today to re-introduce myself and let you know that I have 

decided to offer my name as a candidate for the position of Halifax Regional 

Councillor here in District 1, Waverley-Fall River-Musquodoboit Valley. 

   As a local businessman and a former councillor, I returned to the private 

sector four years ago. Since that time, I have focused on my family and the 

management of our family company here in Atlantic Canada. Employing many 

local people and creating opportunities. Now, I am in a position to step back 

from daily business activities making way for the next generation.

   During my time away from elected office, I have remained active in the 

District. Gaining knowledge through communication, listening to your concerns 

and supporting issues that are important to all of us.

   With a fresh perspective and a positive outlook, combined with over 25 years 

business experience, including 13 years as a former member of council, I am 

prepared to be your new councillor here in District 1, offering strong, effective 

representation at Halifax City Hall.

   I believe these are very important times here in HRM. With the recent 

exodus of several top level staff members, including the C.A.O., I feel the 

municipality is volitile and at risk of losing focus. With new federal funding, 

it will be imperative that priority be given to infrastucture projects that will 

benefit District 1. It is now time to return control of City Hall to the people, you 

the taxpayers.

   I know how government works and how to get results. With a solid track 

record, a common sense approach and a proven ability, I will continue to 

consult with residents and be a full time councillor. 

I will provide effective leadership, both locally in our communities 

and as your voice at City Hall.

   On October 15th, I respectfully ask for your support.

Steve Streatch

Steve & Marilyn Streatch


